
Principal's Message:  

Happy January!  

The first two weeks of January have flown by. Balmoral School has had 
students learning in class and remotely. The grade 7/8 students have 
been doing remote learning from January 4-15 and about 10% of K-6 
students learning remotely. Balmoral School is excited to have all K-8 
students back at school on January 18th. 

The playground has lots of snow which has brought the opportunity for 
snowshoeing, skiing, forts, sledding and many winter activities. Balmoral 
School has appreciated the PAC support in purchasing some outdoor 
equipment as most of our Phys. Ed. Classes are taking place outdoors. 

Balmoral School looks forward to our continued health and to learning 
opportunities in 2021. 

Thanks, 

Mark Lawson  

 Balmoral Bugle 

J a n u a r y  2 0 2 1  

Dates To Remember: 

 
P h o n e :  2 0 4 - 4 6 7 - 2 5 0 1  
E m a i l :  b a l s c h o o l @ i s d 2 1 . m b . c a  

Jan.  20 - Early Dismissal 
 
Feb - I Love To Read Month 
 
Feb. 2 - PAC Meeting @ 6:30 
 
Feb. 05 - Inservice Day 
               No School 
 
Feb. 17 - Early Dismissal 

Balmoral Staff would like to thank all 

the parents for the  treats and lovely 

gifts received during  

December. Thank you to an  

anonymous gentlemen for the gift 

cards to each staff member. 

Your thoughtfulness is very much  

appreciated. 

                             Balmoral Staff 

Grade 1/2 Bison below: 



Page 2 Art work K - polar bears 

Art work Gr. 1-2 

Grade 3/4  

Ms. Poirier’s 

classroom  

celebrates the 

new year ! 
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                   Hanna and Evy              Kindergarten group 

       Lincoln 

       Maiti 

       Grayson 
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Winter Activity Outdoors 

Balmoral has snowshoes so that students can enjoy gym outdoors! 

               Eric                                         Wyatt B.                        Duncan K 
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Winter Activity Outdoors 

                      Jase                        Joey                                          Jacob S. 

        Jacob M.             Jase -  Wyatt N.                                      Chase 
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             Addison - Allison 

             We all go tumbling down!  
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GRADE 7 & 8 Remote Learning – Jan 4th to Jan 15th 
 
For the past two weeks, the grade 7 & 8 class has been working remotely from home using a 
variety of different online tools.  We used Microsoft Teams to meet, work on and hand in 
assignments and host virtual lessons.  Students participated in interactive activities using 
Google Slides, and responded using videos with Flip grid.   
 
Students have worked extremely hard and were very dedicated to their learning during this 
time.  Great job to all Grade 7 & 8 students.   
 
Mr. McLean 

New shovels for 

fort building and 

shooter tutors for 

hockey nets are 

some of the 

equipment being 

used by students 

that were 

purchased from 

PAC money! 


